
 

 

REASONING QUIZ 

 

Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of the 
letter series follows the given rule. 
 
1. Number of letters skipped in between adjacent letters in the 
series is in the order of 2 , 5 , 7 , 10  
 

(A) QTZHS 

(B) SYBEP 

(C) CEGLT 

(D) FNKOT 

2. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 
them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 

alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Asbestos 

(B) Asterisk 

(C) Assistant 

(D) Assessment 

(E) Ass 

3. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 
them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Nomenclature 



 

 

(B) Normal 

(C) Nozzle 

(D) Nausea 

(E) Nostril 

Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of the 
letter series follows the given rule. 

 
4. The number of letters skipped in between the adjacent letters in 
the series are multiples of 3.  
 

(A) GKOTZ 

(B) LORUX 

(C) AELPZ 

(D) DHLPU  

5. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 
them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Demean 

(B) Delete 

(C) Delude 

(D) Delirium 

(E) Defer 



 

 

6. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 
them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Grading 

(B) Gradual 

(C) Gradine 

(D) Gradient 

(E) Graduate 

 Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of the 

letter series follows the given rule. 

7. The number of letters skipped in between the adjacent letters in 
the series are consecutive even numbers.  
 

(A) DFJPX 

(B) GIMSZ 

(C) ADIPY 

(D) CDFIM 

8. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 

them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Donkey 

(B) Donjon 



 

 

(C) Donator 

(D) Donative 

(E) Donate  

9. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which of 
them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Overtake 

(B) Ovary 

(C) Outrage 

(D) Outcast 

(E) Overture 

Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of the 

letter series follows the given rule. 

10. Number of letters skipped in between the adjacent letters in the 
series is equal.  
 

(A) RVZDHL 

(B) SUXADF 

(C) HKNGSW 

(D) RVZDFG 

  



 

 

11. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Grand 

(B) Granule 

(C) Grammar 

(D) Granary 

(E) Grandeu 

12. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Diastole 

(B) Dictate 

(C) Didactic 

(D) Dictum 

(E) Dictionary 

13. Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of 

the letter series follows the given rule. 

The number of letters skipped in between adjacent letters in the 
series is odd.   
 

(A) FIMRX 



 

 

(B) MPRUX 

(C) BDHLR 

(D) EIMQV 

14.   In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 

alphabetically as in a dictionary? 

 

(A) Participate 

(B) Particle 

(C) Partition 

(D) Passion 

(E) Parlour 

15. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Nascent 

(B) Naughty 

(C) Nature 

(D) Native 

(E) Narrate 

Direction: In each of the following questions, find out which of the 
letter series follows the given rule. 
 



 

 

16. The group of letters should not contain more than two vowels. 
 

(A) PRAQEOS 

(B) ZILERAM 

(C) BDEJOLY 

(D) JKAPIXU 

17. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Littoral 

(B) Little 

(C) Litter 

(D) Literature 

(E) Literary 

18. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Rustic 

(B) Rural 

(C) Research 

(D) Rational 



 

 

(E) Round 

19. Directions: - In each of the following questions, five words are 
given. Which of them will come to arrange the following words 
according to the English dictionary order? 
 
1. Globe 2. Group 3. Glitch 5. Glade  
 

(A) 43125 

(B) 45312 

(C) 42351 

(D) 45321 

20. In each of the following questions, five words are given. Which 
of them will come in the middle if all of them are arranged 
alphabetically as in a dictionary? 
 

(A) Appreciate 

(B) Achieve 

(C) Alive 

(D) Afforest 

(E) Anticipate 

 

  

ANSWERS 

1.  A 



 

 

2.  D 

3.  B 

4.  C 

5.  E 

6.  A 

7.  C 

8.  C 

9.  B 

10. A 

11. A 

12. E 

13. C 

14. B 

15. D 

16. C 

17. C 

18. E 

19. B 

20. C 


